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A letter of support from our Company Director  

 
 
Date: 2nd April 2020 
  ____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

To All Staff,  

  

Assisting our staff and their families is our primary focus during these uncertain times.  

 

 

Today we find ourselves dealing with an unprecedented situation. The COVID-19 (coronavirus) 

pandemic has been dynamic and intense for all of us in the past weeks. We have been asking 

questions which would have seemed unthinkable just a few weeks ago. How will our kids stay 

connected to teachers? How can I best protect my family? How do I keep my business running and 

productive? And so on. All of us have our challenges over the next few months.  

 

Most importantly, Vital Hospitality will do whatever it takes to support staff as best as we can who have 

been impacted by this pandemic and those on the frontlines. This is especially true for those in our 

communities who are more at-risk than others. 

 

We are deeply focused on our employees and their safety during this pandemic. As we navigate this new 

reality, we stand behind all of our staff and their families with the best available advice and support we 

have in these difficult times.  

 

During this covid – 19 outbreaks, our focus is on the well-being of our employees, who are important to our 

business, as well as the communities where we operate in. Our second primary area of concern is the 

safety and continued service of our clients when we eventually pull through these uncertain times, which 

we will!   

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Vital Hospitality values our staff like family and we are here for you all during this pandemic. We are a 

phone call away if you need a chat or assistance, we will do what we can to support our staff. Vital will be 

here once this is all over and we will be back in full operation once our clients re open for business and we 

will be back bigger and better! Please everyone stay positive as we all need to work together and get 

through this. Remember to practise your social distancing and self-isolate to help reduce the spread of 

COVID – 19 and stay safe.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, or need any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact me on the 

details provided below anytime.  Thanks Team!  

 

 
 Kind Regards  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Daniel Sobb | Director Of Operations 
Vital Hospitality Group 
1/28 Pendlebury Rd | Cardiff NSW 2285                                    

tel (+612) 4954-5622 | mobile (+61) 0422 440 405 

fax (+612) 4954-5633 | email daniel@vitalgroup.cc 
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